
Parent - Exam Support Evening 

Drama Studio 

 Tuesday 23rd May 2017 6.30pm 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Year 11 have now started their exams with the bulk of the remainder approaching very quickly. We 

know that this can be a very stressful time for the students. It can also be as equally stressful for 

parents, many of whom are attempting to navigate their way through the exam season safely for the 

first time. 

In order to support parents, I would like to invite you to a short presentation and question and 

answer session with some Sixth Form students, to provide you with some tips and key strategies to 

adopt over the next few weeks. 

Please complete the form below and return to your child’s form tutor. 

I look forward to meeting you and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns 

regarding the upcoming exams. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

John Hirst 

Deputy Head 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I will be able to attend the Year 11 Parent/Guardian Exam Support Evening on Tuesday 23rd May 

2017 at 6.30 pm. 

 

Name of Student …………………………………………………………………………………..  Form………………… 

Please return to Form Tutors 


